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Research Training for Social Scientists Dawn Burton 2000-03-15 With indispensable advice for students from all social
science backgrounds, this handbook provides the core conceptual and practical skills to embark on succesful research.
The organization of the book reflects the knowledge that is required in order to become a competent and effective
researcher. It follows the life-cycle of the research project: it begins with a discussion of ethical and philosphical
issues; presents guides to both quantitative and qualitative data collection and analysis; provides help on using
computers in research; and includes advice on how to write up and present a research project. Based on the UK Economic
and Social Research Council advice on the training which students should undertake in preparation for postgraduate
research, this book will be invaluable for all beginning researchers.
Doctoral Writing Susan Carter 2020-01-01 This book on doctoral writing offers a refreshingly new approach to help Ph.D.
students and their supervisors overcome the host of writing challenges that can make—or break—the dissertation process.
The book’s unique contribution to the field of doctoral writing is its style of reflection on ongoing, lived practice;
this is more readable than a simple how-to book, making it a welcome resource to support doctoral writing. The
experiences and practices of research writing are explored through bite-sized vignettes, stories, and actionable
‘teachable’ accounts.Doctoral Writing: Practices, Processes and Pleasures has its origins in a highly successful
academic blog with an international following. Inspired by the popularity of the blog (which had more than 14,800
followers as of October 2019) and a desire to make our six years’ worth of posts more accessible, this book has been
authored, reworked, and curated by the three editors of the blog and reconceived as a conveniently structured book.
Creative Writing Linda Anderson 2013-12-19 Creative Writing is a complete writing course that will jump-start your
writing and guide you through your first steps towards publication. Suitable for use by students, tutors, writers’
groups or writers working alone, this book offers: a practical and inspiring section on the creative process, showing
you how to stimulate your creativity and use your memory and experience in inventive ways in-depth coverage of the most
popular forms of writing, in extended sections on fiction, poetry and life writing, including biography and
autobiography, giving you practice in all three forms so that you might discover and develop your particular strengths
a sensible, up-to-date guide to going public, to help you to edit your work to a professional standard and to identify
and approach suitable publishers a distinctive collection of exciting exercises, spread throughout the workbook to
spark your imagination and increase your technical flexibility and control a substantial array of illuminating
readings, bringing together extracts from contemporary and classic writings in order to demonstrate a range of
techniques that you can use or adapt in your own work. Creative Writing: A Workbook with Readings presents a unique
opportunity to benefit from the advice and experience of a team of published authors who have also taught successful
writing courses at a wide range of institutions, helping large numbers of new writers to develop their talents as well
as their abilities to evaluate and polish their work to professional standards. These institutions include Lancaster
University and the University of East Anglia, renowned as consistent producers of published writers.
Essential Skills for Early Career Researchers Joseph Roche 2022-02-16 The perfect companion to support your development
of the academic and professional skills you need as an early career researcher to help you thrive in academia. This
practical book offers guidance on the essential skills you need to succeed as an academic researcher. · Work out how to
thrive in academia while protecting your own wellbeing · Learn how to develop discipline and structure in your academic
writing · Navigate the nuances of research funding applications · Understand how to build professional development into
your daily work · Take a smart perspective on career progression Designed to work across academic disciplines, each
chapter includes lessons learned from published literature as well as perspectives from recent early career researchers
to provide you with detailed insight applicable to diverse academic contexts. This book is accompanied by 30+ online
resources and sample templates, including downloadable and editable research proposals, publication plans, lecture
slides, resumes and cover letters. Joseph Roche is a researcher and lecturer at Trinity College Dublin.
Write More, Publish More, Stress Less! Dannelle D. Stevens 2018-11-30 In this book Dr. Dannelle D. Stevens offers five
key principles that will bolster your knowledge of academic writing, enable you to develop a manageable, sustainable,
and even enjoyable writing practice, and, in the process, effectively increase your publication output and promote your
academic career. A successful and productive book and journal article author, writing coach, creator of a nationallyrecognized, cross-disciplinary faculty writing program, and with a long career as a faculty member and experience as a
department chair, Dr. Stevens offers a unique combination of motivation, reflective practices, analytical tools,
templates, and advice to set you on the path to being a productive and creative writer. Drawing on her experience as a
writer and on her extensive research into the psychology of writing and the craft of scholarly writing, Dr. Stevens
starts from the premise that most faculty have never been taught to write and that writers, both experienced and
novice, frequently experience anxiety and self-doubt that erode confidence. She begins by guiding readers to understand
themselves as writers and discover what has impeded or stimulated them in the past to establish positive new attitudes
and sustainable habits. Dr. Stevens provides strategies for setting doable goals, organizing a more productive writing
life, and demonstrates the benefits of writing groups, including offering a variety of ways in which you can experiment
with collaborative practice. In addition, she offers a series of reflections, exercises, and activities to spark your
writing fluency and creativity. Whether developing journal articles, book chapters, book proposals, book reviews, or
conference proposals, this book will help you demystify the hidden structures and common patterns in academic writing
and help you match your manuscript to the language, structures, and conventions of your discipline--be it in the
sciences, social sciences, or humanities. Most importantly, believing that connecting your passions with your work is
essential to stimulating your ideas and enthusiasm, this essential guide offers you the knowledge and skills to write
more.
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The Practical Tutor Emily Meyer 1987 An invaluable resource for teachers, teaching assistants, peer tutors and parents,
The Practical Tutor provides a comprehensive guide to improving composition. It explores typical writing problems and
their causes, summarizes recent research and thinking in the field of composition, and suggests practical strategies
for helping writers overcome their difficulties. Equally useful as a course text and as a reference book for teachers
and tutors, it includes exercises for getting acquainted with writers and helping them to generate ideas, shape essays,
master basic writing mechanics, write about literature and other texts, and even use computers to improve their work.
It also offers suggestions for journal entries, independent writing, class activities, and further reading. Illustrated
with representative compositions and sample dialogues between tutors and writers, The Practical Tutor shows, in the
most precise terms, how to formulate questions that will spur students at all levels to make their own corrections and
to write critically and independently.
How to Write a Lot Paul J. Silvia 2018-09 "All academics need to write, and many struggle to finish their
dissertations, articles, books, or grant proposals. Writing is hard work and can be difficult to wedge into a frenetic
academic schedule. This revised and updated edition of Paul Silvia's popular guide provides practical, lighthearted
advice to help academics overcome common barriers and become productive writers. Silvia's expert tips have been updated
to apply to a wide variety of disciplines, and this edition has a new chapter devoted to grant and fellowship writing"Homework For Learning: 300 Practical Strategies Czerniawski, Gerry 2013-08-01 This is an essential resource for
trainees and experienced teachers working in schools who are looking for new and creative ways of engaging and
motivating their learners.
Write, Publish, Profit Irma Bermudez 2020-01-29 Discover how to make publishing easy and build your business authority
with this comprehensive guide! Are you an industry professional or entrepreneur? Want to solidify your experience,
build authority, and establish yourself as the go-to person in any field? Looking for practical, step-by-step
strategies for writing, launching, and marketing a book? Then keep reading! Writing a book is a brilliant way to build
your authority, get new clients, and grow your business. It can be your calling card, and can generate you traffic and
passive income without you ever needing to think about it. But where do you begin? And how can you do it all in a way
that doesn't take up all your time? Inside this book, you'll uncover a detailed breakdown of the publishing process,
arming you with the essential knowledge you need to succeed. Covering everything from why you should write a book to
the ins and outs of building your framework, publishing to storefronts, promoting and marketing, and so much more,
Write Publish Profit is your all-in-one guide to publishing success! Here's what you'll discover inside: The Secret
Psychology of Why a Book Is an Instant Credibility Booster How To Overcome Limiting Beliefs and Create Authenticity
Tips For Setting Writing Goals, Building Your Framework, and Researching The Market What NOT To Do When Writing Your
Book Frontmatter, Backmatter, and Building Your Book How To Polish Your Book and Prep It For Launch Powerful Promotion
and Marketing Strategies And So Much More! So if you're looking for practical strategies to help you establish your
credibility, grow your business, and get more clients, then this is the book for you! Discover everything you need to
know about planning, writing, publishing, marketing and more. Now you can avoid common mistakes and make publishing
easy! Buy now to discover how to grow your business with a book today!
Advocaat van de duivel John Grisham 2015-06-01 Zonder het te weten wordt Mitchell McDeere, briljant rechtenstudent van
arme komaf, al geruime tijd in de gaten gehouden. Zodra hij afstudeert, biedt het prestigieuze advocatenkantoor
Bendini, Lambert & Locke hem niet alleen een zeer aantrekkelijke baan aan, maar overlaadt het de pasgetrouwde Mitchell
ook nog eens met extraatjes zoals een vorstelijk salaris, een prachtig huis met een zeer lage hypotheek en talrijke
bonussen. Niets laat het kantoor onbeproefd om het Mitchell naar de zin te maken. Er moet natuurlijk wel wat tegenover
staan: absolute loyaliteit, een negentigurige werkweek en haast onhaalbare resultaten. Na verloop van tijd begint de
dodelijke vermoeide Mitchell zich ongemakkelijk te voelen in het strakke keurslijf van zijn werkgever. Wat gaat er
schuil achter de respectabele façade van het kantoor en wat speelt zich af op de ontoegankelijke bovenste verdieping?
Een werkweek van 4 uur Timothy Ferriss 2017-01-25 Vergeet het oude concept van hard werken tot aan je pensioen en stel
je spannende levensplannen niet uit Vraag Timothy Ferriss wat hij aan het doen is, en de kans is groot dat je als
antwoord krijgt: ‘skiën in de Andes’, ‘duiken in Panama’ of ‘tangodansen in Buenos Aires’. Ferriss heeft namelijk het
achterhaalde idee van ‘eerst werken, dan leven’ ingeruild voor een rijk leven in het hier en nu. Niet geld stelt je
daartoe in staat, maar de nieuwe economische factoren tijd en mobiliteit. Wacht niet langer, zeker niet in tijden van
economische onzekerheid. En vergeet het achterhaalde idee van werken tot je pensioen. Of je nu die grote wereldreis
wilt maken, een maandelijks salaris van vijf cijfers wilt met zo weinig mogelijk inspanning, of gewoon minder wilt
werken en meer wilt genieten – Een werkweek van vier uur geeft het antwoord. Dit revolutionaire boek wijst je de weg
naar een nieuw leven van weinig werkuren, veel vrije tijd en geld in overvloed, of je nu een overwerkte loonslaaf bent
of een ondernemer die klem zit in het succes van zijn bedrijf. De pers overEen werkweek van 4 uur ‘Geweldig! Dit boek
zal je leven veranderen.’ The New York Times ‘Zijn adviezen snijden en hout en zijn soms verfrissend anders en
eigenwijs.’ Aktueel ‘Het kan: veel verdienen, weinig werken.’ Intermediair
Documentary Research in the Social Sciences Malcolm Tight 2019-04 From diaries and letters to surveys and interview
transcripts, documents are a cornerstone of social science research. This book guides you through the documentary
research process, from choosing the best research design, through data collection and analysis, to publishing and
sharing research findings. Using extensive case studies and examples, it situates documentary research within a current
context and empowers you to use this method to meet new challenges like digital research and big data head on. In a
jargon-free style perfect for beginner researchers, this book helps you to: · Interrogate documentary material in
meaningful ways · Choose the best research design for your project, from literature reviews to policy research ·
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Understand a range of approaches, including quantitative, qualitative and mixed methods. Accessible, clear and focused,
this book gives you the tools to conduct your own documentary research and celebrates the importance of documentary
analysis across the social sciences.
The Productive Graduate Student Writer Jan E. Allen 2019-07-02 This book is for graduate students--and others--who want
to become more productive writers. It's especially written for those who want to: • increase their motivation, focus,
and persistence to move a project to completion • overcome procrastination and perfectionistic tendencies • reduce (or
write in spite of) their anxiety and fear of writing • manage their time, work, energy (and advisor) for greater
productivity The process or craft of sustained writing is not a matter that’s taught to undergraduate or graduate
students as part of their studies, leaving most at sea about how to start a practice that is central to a career in
academe and vital in many other professional occupations. This book grew out of conversations Jan Allen has held with
her graduate students for over 30 years and reflects the fruit of the writing workshops and boot camps she has
conducted at three universities, her own and numerous colleagues’ experiences with writing and advising, as well as the
feedback she receives from her popular Productive Writer listserv. While Jan Allen recognizes that writing is not an
innate talent for most of us, she demonstrates that it is a process based on skills which we can identify, learn,
practice and refine. She focuses both on the process and habits of writing as well as on helping you uncover what kind
of writer are you, and reflect on your challenges and successes. With a light touch and an engaging sense of humor, she
proposes strategies to overcome procrastination and distractions, and build a writing practice to enable you to become
a more productive and prolific writer. Jan Allen proposes that you read one of her succinct chapters – each devoted to
a specific strategy or writing challenge – each day, or once a week. When you find one that increases your
concentration, motivation or endurance, make it a habit. Try it for two weeks, charting the resulting increased
productivity. It will become part of your repertoire of writing and productivity tools to which you can progressively
add.
Diep werk Cal Newport 2016-03-22 In ‘Diep werk’ wijst Cal Newport op de noodzaak van geconcentreerd werken om maximaal
te kunnen presteren, een vaardigheid die we langzaam zijn kwijtgeraakt. Newport gebruikte de term ‘diep werk’ voor het
eerst op zijn populaire blog. Hij raakte een zenuw: Newports artikelen over dit onderwerp werden honderdduizenden keren
gelezen en overgenomen. De meeste mensen laten zich gemakkelijk onderbreken en besteden een groot deel van de dag aan
oppervlakkige werkzaamheden. Dit boek bevat talloze inspirerende verhalen en praktische adviezen over hoe je je werk
anders kunt organiseren om diep werk een vaste plek te geven. Want alleen door iets met volle aandacht te doen,
ontwikkel je je denkkracht en bereik je meer in minder tijd.
Teaching Writing to Adults Robert F. Sommer 1989-09-09 This book provides up-to-date and practical strategies for
successfully teaching adults to write--revealing how approaches to teaching writing can be specially tailored to the
needs and strengths of adult learners.
Resources in Technical Communication Cynthia L Selfe 2017-03-02 Provides the instructors of introductory technical
communication courses with a set of resources for their classrooms.
EBOOK: How to Write a Thesis Rowena Murray 2017-02-16 Moving beyond the basics of thesis writing, the book introduces
practical writing techniques such as freewriting, generative writing and binge writing. Issues such as working out the
criteria for your thesis, writerʼs block, writing a literature review and making notes into a draft are also covered.
Useful summaries and checklists help students to stay on track or regain their way. Learn how to: Develop good writing
habits Overcome writer’s block Understand the assessment process Get the most from your Supervisor New to this edition:
New visual map of your thesis to track your progress through the writing process Advice on using social media
productively and avoiding potential distractions during your writing More support on writing in a second language Using
writing retreats and micro-groups to benefit from writing alongside others New material on how to finesse your thesis
by "back-revising" at the final stages Advice on writing schedules for part-time students New chapter summaries to aid
reflection and give pointers for next steps
Qualitative Data Analysis Patricia Bazeley 2020-10-12 Balancing theoretical foundations with practical strategies, this
book helps you develop an approach to your qualitative analysis that is both systematic and insightful. It demonstrates
the importance of tying analysis into every aspect of research, from design, through data collection and management, to
writing up, and provides step-by-step guidance on how to embed analysis from start to finish. Grounded in the reality
of doing research, this second edition: • Presents visual and text-based methods for analysis, using manual and digital
tools • Inspires confidence as you code, connect and interrogate observational, text and visual data • Showcases best
practice and helps you navigate real-life dilemmas using case studies of research from across the social sciences.
Together with rich online resources including videos, datasets and journal articles, this is an important new edition
for all students undertaking qualitative research, with a focus on analysis and design.
Publishing in School Psychology and Related Fields Randy G. Floyd 2018-02-01 Publishing in School Psychology and
Related Fields aims to help students, early career professionals, and seasoned scholars alike better understand the
process of peer-review and publishing in journals, books, and other professional-oriented forums. Edited by a former
editor of the Journal of School Psychology and containing chapters from insiders who have operated as productive
authors, reviewers, and editors, this informative new resource contains practical and invaluable advice for anyone
looking to increase their scholarly productivity and jump start their career.
The Lecturer's Toolkit Phil Race 2019-09-26 The fifth edition of The Lecturer’s Toolkit addresses the needs and
aspirations of all lecturers teaching in tertiary education. With a focus on practical, implementable strategies to
enhance learning experiences and ensure best practice, it covers all of the need-to-know information crucial to
teaching success. Pinpointing aspects of teaching excellence, the challenges and stresses of teaching and adapted to
cover digital and online learning as well as face-to-face contexts, this new edition covers: designing and using
learning outcomes face-to-face, online and peer dialogues using web extracts, video-clips, phones, tablets and social
media in large group teaching how online learning relates to the larger contexts of lectures and MOOCs cheating,
plagiarism, essay mills and online assessment how particular aspects fit into the bigger picture of a
module/course/degree/life ensuring you’re looking after yourself Based on four decades of experience of higher
education, The Lecturer’s Toolkit is written with authority and clarity in a jargon-free style. This invaluable guide
is a must-read for every higher education professional.
Comprehensive Healthcare Simulation: Operations, Technology, and Innovative Practice Scott B. Crawford 2019-07-17 This
practical guide provides a focus on the implementation of healthcare simulation operations, as well as the type of
professional staff required for developing effective programs in this field. Though there is no single avenue in which
a person pursues the career of a healthcare simulation technology specialist (HSTS), this book outlines the extensive
knowledge and variety of skills one must cultivate to be effective in this role. This book begins with an introduction
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to healthcare simulation, including personnel, curriculum, and physical space. Subsequent chapters address eight
knowledge/skill domains core to the essential aspects of an HSTS. To conclude, best practices and innovations are
provided, and the benefits of developing a collaborative relationship with industry stakeholders are discussed.
Expertly written text throughout the book is supplemented with dozens of high-quality color illustrations, photographs,
and tables. Written and edited by leaders in the field, Comprehensive Healthcare Simulation: Operations, Technology,
and Innovative Practice is optimized for a variety of learners, including healthcare educators, simulation directors,
as well as those looking to pursue a career in simulation operations as healthcare simulation technology specialists.
Over leven en schrijven Stephen King 2013-10-31 Stephen King, Over leven en schrijven `Een meesterverteller.' VPRO Gids
`Hoe doet King dat toch?' vroeg Joost Zwagerman zich al af in de Volkskrant. Hoe slaagt King er toch telkens weer in
zijn lezers aan zich te binden en ze te verrassen? Hierover gaat Over leven en schrijven. Stephen King verhaalt over
zijn jeugd, zijn puberjaren en zijn studietijd. Over de jaren na zijn doorbraak als schrijver, met Carrie, waarin
succes en stress hem achtervolgen en de drank een uitvlucht biedt. Over het ongeluk dat hem in 1999 bijna het leven
kost. En hoe hij er weer bovenop komt door zijn onweerstaanbare drang tot schrijven. Over wat hem inspireert en hoe hij
te werk gaat. En natuurlijk laat King zijn licht schijnen over het belangrijkste wapen van elke schrijver: de pen die
de auteur altijd in de aanslag moet hebben. Over leven en schrijven is een bron van inspiratie, voor zowel lezers als
(aspirant-)schrijvers. Stephen King (1947) heeft meer dan tweehonderd verhalen op zijn naam staan, waaronder vijftig
thriller- en fantasy-titels, alle wereldwijde bestsellers, waaronder Under the Dome (Gevangen), 22-11-1963, De Donkere
Toren-reeks, Joyland,De Shining en Dr. Sleep.
Writing for Academic Journals 4e Rowena Murray 2019-11-16 This comprehensive guide to writing journal articles
addresses all the stages and recurring challenges, from targeting a journal to dealing with reviewer feedback. Drawing
on many years of running ‘Writing for Publication’ workshops, Murray explores not only style and structure but also
behaviours and emotions. As a key component of both research courses and careers, this timely text also addresses the
struggle to make time for high quality academic writing and how to ensure a writing-life balance. Examining a variety
of approaches, relevant to many different academic disciplines, this core text demystifies and defines writing
practices and makes this form of high-stakes academic writing seem manageable. Writing for journals has never been more
competitive, and writers, researchers, practitioners and students need expert guidance on productive practices and ways
of maintaining focus and motivation, which Murray provides. This latest edition is completely updated and more relevant
than ever for clinicians, practitioners and students. "This book was already a classic, but the update makes it even
more useful. From finding time to write, doing a short literature review and identifying scam journals, Rowena Murray
provides an excellent, concise and accessible companion for writing academic journal papers, which is appropriate for
both students and working academics." Associate Professor Inger Mewburn, Director of Research Training, The Australian
National University, Australia “Rowena Murray has approached publishing in a journal with scientific rigour. Following
this book’s recommendations will make it impossible to find a convincing excuse for failure to publish. She herself
writes with a high level of artisanal skill; this book is fast paced, stylish and highly readable. Her own extensive
experience in supporting journal article writers tempers this book with the credibility of a seasoned veteran. Best of
all, there is a wealth of wisdom here—in advising on how to publish, Murray is also advising on how to live a
satisfying life as a writer.” Associate Professor Susan Carter, University of Auckland, New Zealand “In Writing for
Academic Journals (4th edition), Rowena Murray’s voice is direct, down-to-earth and wise. Drawing on a depth of
practical experience as both published author and writing teacher, she conveys the message that, yes, publishing in
academic journals is demanding, but it’s also very possible. And that once you are successful, there is still much to
be learned from reading books like this one and hanging out with others in writing groups and workshops. To that end,
the book is a trove of tips and techniques helpful to all who pursue the challenging craft of (good) academic writing.”
Barbara Grant, Associate Professor in the School of Critical Studies in Education at the University of Auckland, New
Zealand, and author of Academic writing retreats: A facilitator's uide
Surviving and Thriving in Postgraduate Research Ray Cooksey 2019-06-27 This handbook provides an in-depth exploration
of the entire journey of postgraduate research in the social and behavioural sciences, from enrolment to its
culmination in the form of a thesis, dissertation or portfolio, and beyond. It is written in an accessible and examplerich style, offering practical and concrete advice in virtually all areas. It also includes references to additional
resources and websites, and each chapter features key recommendations for improving the postgraduate research
experience. The book addresses not only research-related aspects (e.g. supervisors; selecting your guiding assumptions;
contextualising, framing and configuring research; reviewing literature; sampling; writing proposals; ethics and
academic integrity; selecting a data gathering strategy; surviving your thesis/dissertation/portfolio examination; and
publishing), but also questions concerning how to integrate, manage, and balance the research journey in the context of
the postgraduate student’s broader life-world (e.g. skill development and supervisor relations; effective time and
project management; a healthy work–life balance; maintaining motivation; and dealing with criticism). The book adopts
an explicitly pluralist perspective on postgraduate research, moving beyond mixed methods thinking, and offers concrete
examples from postgraduate students’ real-world experiences.
Becoming an Academic Writer Patricia Goodson 2016-03-01 With its friendly, step-by-step format, Becoming an Academic
Writer by Patricia Goodson helps writers improve their writing by engaging in deep and deliberate practice—a type of
practice adopted by expert performers in areas such as sports or music. Featuring 50 exercises, this practical, selfpaced guide is flexibly organized so readers can either work their way through all of the exercises in order or focus
on the specific areas where they need additional practice building their skills. The Second Edition is enhanced by a
new appendix on literature review, new feature boxes, and new chapter summaries.
Research Handbook of Expatriates Yvonne McNulty 2017-05-26
Successful Academic Writing Anneliese A. Singh 2017-05-09 Using rich examples and engaging pedagogical tools, this book
equips students to master the challenges of academic writing in graduate school and beyond. The authors delve into
nitty-gritty aspects of structure, style, and language, and offer a window onto the thought processes and strategies
that strong writers rely on. Essential topics include how to: identify the audience for a particular piece of writing;
craft a voice appropriate for a discipline-specific community of practice; compose the sections of a qualitative,
quantitative, or mixed-methods research article; select the right peer-reviewed journal for submitting an article; and
navigate the publication process. Readers are also guided to build vital self-coaching skills in order to stay
motivated and complete projects successfully. User-Friendly Features *Exercises (with answers) analyzing a variety of
texts. *Annotated excerpts from peer-reviewed journal articles. *Practice opportunities that help readers apply the
ideas to their own writing projects. *Personal reflections and advice on common writing hurdles. *End-of-chapter
Awareness and Action Reminders with clear steps to take.
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Publishing Journal Articles Zheng Yan 2020-11-05 Using over fifty real-life cases and Kahneman's intuitive judgement
theory, this book introduces the science of journal article publication.
Developing Research Writing Susan Carter 2017-08-16 Developing Research Writing is designed to encourage, inspire and
improve the advisory practice of providing writing feedback. This book provides insights and advice that supervisors
can use to advance their support of their research students’ writing and, at the same time, survive increasing
supervisory demands. Book parts are framed by empirical supervisor and doctoral student experiences and chapters within
each part provide multiple approaches. The carefully chosen contributors are specialists on research writing and
doctoral pedagogy, who guide the reader through the key stages of providing feedback. Split into nine key parts the
book covers: starting a new supervision with writing in focus; making use of other resources along the way; encouraging
style through control of language; writing feedback on English as an Additional Language (EAL) writing; Master’s and
Honours smaller projects’ writing feedback; thesis by publication or performance-based writing; maintaining and
gathering momentum; keeping the examiner happy; writing feedback as nudging through identity transition. The parts
cohere into a go-to handbook for developing the supervision process. Drawing on research, literature and experience,
Developing Research Writing offers well-theorized, yet practical and grounded advice conducive to good practices.
Coaching Writing in Content Areas William Strong 2011-06 Coaching Writing in Content Areas: Write-for-Insight
Strategies, Grades 6—12, Second Edition, is packed with practical, motivating strategies for making writing a tool for
learning, and for integrating it into content area instruction. Designed to help new and veteran teachers work smarter,
not harder, the book is written by William Strong, one of America's most respected writing instructors. The clear,
personal voice of the book and its illustrative examples drawn from the work of expert teachers made the first edition
a “thumbs-up” favorite with National Writing Project sites across the nation. This new edition expands these features,
covers new strategies, and includes new samples of assignments, rubrics, and student writing throughout.
Theory Construction and Model-Building Skills, Second Edition James Jaccard 2020-01-27 This accessible, hands-on text
has now been revised and updated, with expanded coverage of topics including how theory may emerge from exploratory
data analysis. The book prepares graduate students, new researchers, and even seasoned investigators to develop their
own theories and build on existing ones. Concrete strategies are provided to help readers generate ideas, define
constructs, and think through relationships and processes that link constructs. Compelling examples from multiple
disciplines illustrate the use of quantitative, qualitative, and mixed methods orientations to theory construction. The
text also offers practical advice for writing effectively about theories in papers and grant applications. Readers
learn by doing via application and concept exercises, demonstration boxes, and practical guidelines. The extensive
companion website includes (www.theory-construction.com) PowerPoint slides of all of the book's figures, primers on
advanced topics, video demonstrations, supplemental exercises, and other resources. New to This Edition *Emergent
theory is now covered in mixed methods as well as qualitative approaches, plus in a new chapter on exploratory
quantitative methods that can help generate new theory through data mining. *Chapter on whether and how to revise a
theory when faced with disconfirmatory data. *Two chapters on the theoretical underpinnings of measurement practices.
*New or expanded discussions of what constitutes a theoretical contribution, conceptual logic models, thought
experiments, and more. Pedagogical Features *Application and concept exercises in every chapter. *Lists of key terms
and engaging topical boxes. *Annotated suggestions for further reading. *New companion website with rich resources for
students and instructors. *Chapters stand on their own and can be used in any order.
Reading with Writing in Mind Nancy Charron 2017-11-17 Good writing begins with good reading. This book is written on
the premise that students must embrace reading as a part of the full process of good writing. It may be used by
classroom teachers (Grades 6-12) individually or collectively as members of a professional learning community, by preservice teachers in a literacy course, or by other educators working to support literacy in the classroom.
Interdisciplinary discussions relate to all types or genres of reading and writing. This book offers practical lessons
and ideas for teaching and motivating all learners using Universal Design for Learning principles. Formatting provides
additional ideas for challenged students, including students with special needs, accelerated learners, and English
Language Learners, and is aligned with Common Core State Standards for content subjects as well as for language arts.
It takes ideas that were formerly reserved for the upper echelon of students in English language arts and reformulates
teaching approaches to reach students across the learning spectrum and in all disciplines. All teachers need to be
involved in raising the literacy bar, and this book provides activities and strategies for use in the classroom that
can promote success for all learners.
Conference proceedings. ICT for language learning. 10th Edition Pixel 2017-10-23
Anatomy of Writing for Publication for Nurses, Third Edition Cynthia Saver 2017-05-26 Highly anticipated and fully
updated, Anatomy of Writing for Publication for Nurses, Third Edition, is a practical and useful guide for nurses who
need to bridge the gap from incomplete sentences to a published manuscript. Lead Author and Editor Cynthia Saver
removes the fear and confusion most nurses have about the writing and publishing process. Along the way, 25 of
nursing’s top writing experts and decision makers share important insights to help you increase the likelihood that
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your manuscript gets accepted for publication.
Hoe fictie werkt James Wood 2012-08-15 Hoe fictie werkt is een fonkelend en scherp boek over hoe romans en verhalen in
elkaar zitten. Het gaat in op vertelperspectief, het juiste gebruik van details, hoe een personage wordt opgebouwd,
dialogen, realisme en stijl. James Wood, een van de meest prominente literaire critici van onze tijd, buigt zich over
de vraag hoe dat eigenlijk in zijn werk gaat: het schrijven en lezen van literaire fictie. Wat bedoelen we precies
wanneer we zeggen dat we een personage ‘kennen’? Wanneer is een detail veelzeggend? Wanneer werkt een metafoor? Hoe
waarheidsgetrouw is realisme?
The Essential Guide to Doing Your Research Project Zina O'Leary 2017-03-20 Lecturers, request your electronic
inspection copy here. The ultimate companion to successfully completing your research project, the author guides you
through a step-by-step approach to research and provides all of the skills and momentum you need to excel. Each stage
of a project is clearly set out with best practice highlighted alongside pragmatic advice for tackling research in the
real world. The Third Edition uses multidisciplinary case studies, and examples from the author’s own experience, to
answer your questions and support your progress as you move smoothly through each stage. With a new chapter on mixed
methods approaches, more on disseminating research, more on the practical and legal implications of ethics and more
international examples, the book is packed full of learning features and tools to support your journey, including: A
fully-developed website with podcasts, videos, journal articles and examples of real projects Activities and worksheets
to help you organize your time Learning objectives to sustain your momentum Top tips relating to key research skills
Full glossary to test understanding and provide definitions Annotated further reading to help you move through the
literature ‘Excuse me, I have a question!’ feature to answer common questions. Warm, innovative and clever, this book
is packed full of must-have information for anyone doing a research project.
Write It Up Paul J. Silvia 2014-09 How do you write good research articles -- articles that are interesting,
compelling, and easy to understand? How do you write papers that influence the field instead of falling into obscurity?
Write It Up offers a practical and revealing look at how productive researchers write strong articles. The book's
guiding idea is that academics should write to make an impact, not just to get something published somewhere. Your work
will be more influential if you approach it reflectively and strategically. Based on his experience as an author,
journal editor, and reviewer, Paul Silvia offers systematic approaches to problems like picking journals; cultivating
the right tone and style; managing collaborative projects and co-authors; crafting effective Introduction, Method,
Results, and Discussion sections; and submitting and resubmitting papers to journals. With its light-hearted style and
practical advice, Write It Up will help graduate students struggling with writing their first paper, early career
professors who need advice on how to write better articles, and seasoned academic writers looking to refresh their
writing strategy or style.
Writing Fiction Linda Anderson 2013-12-16 Writing Fiction offers the novice writer engaging and creative activities,
making use of insightful, relevant readings from well-known authors to illustrate the techniques presented. This volume
makes use of new versions of key chapters from the recent Routledge/Open University textbook Creative Writing: A
Workbook with Readings for writers who are specializing in fiction. Using their experience and expertise as teachers as
well as authors, Linda Anderson and Derek Neale guide aspiring writers through such key aspects of writing as: how to
stimulate creativity keeping a writer’s notebook character creation setting point of view structure showing and
telling. The volume is further updated to include never-before published interviews with successful fiction writers
Andrew Cowan, Stevie Davies, Maggie Gee, Andrew Greig, and Hanif Kureishi. Concise and practical, Writing Fiction
offers an inspirational guide to the methods and techniques of authorship and is a must-read for aspiring writers.
Schrijven vanuit je hart Natalie Goldberg 2018-01-30 Meer dan een miljoen Nederlanders heeft de wens om een boek te
schrijven. Maar hoe begin je hiermee? In 'Schrijven vanuit je hart' krijg je tips en oefeningen om je droom waar te
maken. Zelf een boek schrijven is de droom van veel mensen. Met de tips en oefeningen van Nathalie Goldberg was zelf
een boek schrijven nog nooit zo makkelijk. 'Schrijven vanuit je hart' is een gepassioneerde oproep om je diepste
gedachten onder woorden te brengen. Het boek is opgebouwd uit 64 hoofdstukken van drie pagina's, waarin steeds een
advies wordt uitgewerkt. Het zijn zonder uitzondering inspirerende teksten die tot de verbeelding spreken en de lezer
stimuleren om te schrijven vanuit zijn of haar hart.
Write Business Jp Robinson 2019-07-06 It's actually a workshop-a literary seminar that can empower you to create a
writing system that pays. In Write Business, JP Robinson integrates a decade of marketing experience with solid
research and personal interviews with some of today's most successful writing professionals.Laced with JP's signature
humor and relatable metaphors, Write Business offers practical strategies that can enable both traditionally-published
and indie authors to: Create writing that sells1.Understand the dynamics of the revolutionized indie-publishing
world2.Market books in budget-sensitive ways3.Build a community of readers4.Develop a practical, low-stress writing
scheduleRead it at your own pace, while saving both time and money. To help authors engage with the material, each
chapter of Write Business includes reader-friendly applications.
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